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Press Release 
For Immediate Release: 
 
July 7, 2022 
 
COMMISSIONING OF NEW POLICE OFFICERS TO BE HELD ON FRIDAY, JULY 
8, 2022 
 
CLOVIS, NM – The Clovis Police Department will be holding a swearing-in ceremony 
for new police officers at 4:00p.m., Friday, July 8, 2022, at the Clovis Civic Center, located 
at 801 Schepps Boulevard. A quorum of City Commissioners may be present, but no 
action will be taken. 
 
For more information, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 763-9670. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


